
Come and tell us about your 

experiences of the health services 

available in South Tees 

We want to find out what people think about the options 

available to them. Groundwork North East are working in 

partnership with South Tees CCG to gather people’s views 

and opinions. Staff will be on hand to listen to your views and 

experiences. 

Attend one of our events: 

 

Thursday 30 July 2015, 11am-3pm, in partnership with Redcar 

MIND on the 3rd floor of the Redcar Beacon on the seafront in 

Redcar 

 

Wednesday 5 August 2015, 1.30pm-3.30pm, Know Your Money – 

73 Corporation Rd, Middlesbrough, TS1 1LY 

 

If you can’t attend one of our events but would like to give your 

views, you can complete our online survey at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/STeesUrgentCare  
 

 

 
Participants who complete a registration form will be entered into a prize draw to win 

£50 in High Street Vouchers 

For more information please 

contact Judith Underwood or Leah 

Remington on 01642 815663 


